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Tuesday 24th January 2023 

 

 

Proposed Industrial Action 

 

Dear Parents & Carers,  

As you may be aware from the media, the National Education Union (NEU), in accordance 
with the provisions of the Trade Union and Labour Relations Act 1992, are calling upon their 
members to strike. The proposed industrial action will take place on: Wednesday 
1st February, Wednesday 1st March, Wednesday 15th March and Thursday 16th March. 
 
The action, may result in some partial and/or whole school closures across the country. The 
decision to close a school or send pupils home is never taken lightly and we will endeavour 
to keep the school open, if at all possible. 

Staff who are members of the NEU are not legally obliged to inform the Headteacher of 
their intention to strike which makes planning particularly difficult. 

We are aware that school closures inconvenience parents and carers, so I am writing to give 
you advance notice that there may be a partial closure of our school, so that you have time 
to plan childcare for your children. Due to the nature of industrial action I may not get 
information until very late in the day. 

Thank you for your patience and understanding.  

Kind regards 

 

Mr Marshall  

Headteacher 

 


